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Anya Grahn

From: Tim Henney
Sent: Wednesday, March 29, 2017 10:55 AM
To: Polly Samuels McLean; Anya Grahn
Subject: Fwd: Feed back from an Old Town resident

 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Rebekka Hall Monson <crm@monson.com> 
Date: March 27, 2017 at 5:22:54 PM MDT 
To: <council_mail@parkcity.org> 
Subject: Feed back from an Old Town resident 

Hello, 

I oppose the planning commission's approval of the CUP for an open air private deck/event 
center in the Kimball building.  Old Town residents are getting fed up.  Park City will loose its 
charm if there are no families living in OT and it is all second homes and nightly 
rentals.  PLEASE think about the residential homes that surround Main Street and other areas in 
OT when events are scheduled.   

I have asked this before and I ask it again:  Would you want this in your back yard or across the 
street from your home?  

Thank you,  

--  
Rebekka Hall Monson 


